
FRIENDS OF DYKE MARSH

Wintering Waterbirds

 October 20, 2021


 

Join the Friends of Dyke Marsh (FODM) on 

October 20, 7 p.m. on Zoom for Greg Butcher’s 
presentation on wintering waterbirds. 


Mr. Butcher will introduce the diversity of 
waterbirds that spend the winter in Northern 

Virginia and explain the difference between waterbirds and waterfowl. 
He will also review citizen science studies and conservation needs for 
birds and people along the Potomac River.


Mr. Butcher is Vice President of Audubon Society of 
Northern Virginia and Migratory Species Coordinator, the 
U.S. Forest Service’s International Programs 


Register in advance for this meeting:


https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0ocO6uqj8sE9ZLSWlaRzJJSQFK8po_Kj7f 

 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing 
information about joining the meeting.


Sponsors:


https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0ocO6uqj8sE9ZLSWlaRzJJSQFK8po_Kj7f

